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Gifts received by June 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Shadrack Mutebi, UG2336,

B.D.  6/28/2007

Another Reach Success Story:

    

 Dear friends,

	 Greetings in the Name of 
our Lord Jesus Christ. Hope all is 
well with you and the hand of God 
continues to give you protection.  I 
am glad to bring you an update on 
the children here at Omega 
School. On May 6th, we broke off 

for a 3-week holiday, children are 
to report back to school on May 
29th 2023.  We are so looking 
forward to their return to school. 
The holidays have been generally 
good as we have not registered 
any bad news about our children.  
We have, however, received over 
100 new students that registered 
to join Omega School for this 
school term.  If they all report, our 
total enrollment will rise to over 
500. Thank you for praying and all 
the support you give each month.


Shadrach Mutebi

   Shadrach is growing fine and showing 
a lot of talent.  The Lord has blessed 
him with a good voice and he sings 
praise and worship in a touching way. 
On Friday he also interpreted for me as 
I preached in children’s conference at 
Omega Church in  Buwenge. 

   Shadrack is doing very well in 
school and his prothesis leg was 
replaced two weeks ago as he is 
growing so fast. I want to thank the 
sponsors for making his life better,  
and he will be going back to school 
after church today.  I need to share a 

touching conversation I had with him 
on Friday as we drove to church for 
the conference. I asked him about 
his Father, if he is still alive.  He said 
that he is, but his Father has only 
seen him once and continued to 
reject him due to his health condition 
(needing a prothesis). His Father 
said that he does not give birth to 
children with health conditions like 
that of Shadrach. Despite this 
sadness in his life, Shadrack has 
done well. He has a loving Mother 
and is happy in his life.  Thanks 
again and again to the sponsors for 
everythying they have done for him.

Blessings to you all……     

	           Fred Tumwebaze


Birthday Party July 15 2023.

This date is known by every child and they look forward to celebrating their 

combined birthdays and enjoying it to its fullest. This time we shall be giving each 
child a pair of shoes. The shoes we gave out over two years ago are now worn-out. 
Each pair of shoes shoes is $15. We thank you all for making the birthday party a 
success.  Note from Reach Team USA…So far the birthday fund contains enough 
for only about half the needed shoes.  We hope to raise just above $2000 more for 
everyone to receive shoes.  Thank you to all that have given and if you have not, 
please consider an extra donation to the birthday fund to make it a grand party!         

(These are pictures from the last shoe day.)
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